
Submitter: Anna  Schmidt 

On Behalf Of: SB 548 

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure: SB548 

I support this bill. As someone who grew up with foster children in our home; trash 

bags are an inhumane way of transitioning a child. Having luggage can bring closure 

and healing in the most unexpected of ways.  


